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in october 2018, the dating and video
streaming site hola suffered a data breach

that exposed user passwords and email
addresses. the attacker accessed the

account database of hola user via a social
engineering technique. the attacker then
posted a phishing email that contained a

malicious link that would download a
password reset utility on the victim's

machine. in order to download the utility,
the victim had to click on a malicious

image, which would redirect to a phishing
website hosted on the attacker’s own
server. the attacker then used a sql

injection to access the user database and
copied the list of hashed passwords and
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email addresses. the majority of the data is
believed to have been collected in october
and november 2018 and the breach was

only disclosed in february 2019. hola
advised that they did not re-use any of the
hashed passwords and they implemented a

two-factor authentication system for the
affected users. hola also required users to

change their passwords following the
incident. in november 2018, the

crowdfunding platform kickstarter suffered
a data breach which exposed user

passwords and email addresses. the data
breach affected nearly 70k user accounts
and the attacker used a sql injection to
access the user database. the attacker
copied the list of hashed passwords and
email addresses and then posted it to a
public database. kickstarter advised that

they did not re-use any of the hashed
passwords and they implemented a two-

factor authentication system for the
affected users. kickstarter also required
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users to change their passwords following
the incident.

                               3 / 6



 

Pokemon Global Revolution Pc Password Crack

in october 2018, the dating and video
streaming site hola suffered a data breach

that exposed user passwords and email
addresses. the attacker accessed the

account database of hola user via a social
engineering technique. the attacker then
posted a phishing email that contained a

malicious link that would download a
password reset utility on the victim's

machine. in order to download the utility,
the victim had to click on a malicious

image, which would redirect to a phishing
website hosted on the attacker’s own
server. the attacker then used a sql

injection to access the user database and
copied the list of hashed passwords and

email addresses. the majority of the data is
believed to have been collected in october
and november 2018 and the breach was

only disclosed in february 2019. hola
advised that they did not re-use any of the

                               4 / 6



 

hashed passwords and they implemented a
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affected users. hola also required users to
change their passwords following the

incident. in november 2018, the
crowdfunding platform kickstarter suffered

a data breach which exposed user
passwords and email addresses. the data
breach affected nearly 70k user accounts
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email addresses and then posted it to a
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users to change their passwords following
the incident. 5ec8ef588b
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